
In reading we will continue to work on identifying and describing the 
characters, setting and events in stories.  We will also be reading some 

informational texts and finding the main idea and key details.  
In phonics/word study we will be learning about open and closed syllables
and some spelling rules. We will also continue to learn “red words” that 

students must be able to read and write quickly and easily.  
In writing we are learning to write personal narratives (stories about us) 

and include two or more events with details.  
Small reading groups have also begun!

Our afternoons are jam-packed with learning!!

Homecoming week: October 3-7
*dress-up schedule was sent home!
PTA meeting: Tuesday, Oct. 4 at 6:00

1st grade FFA field trip: Friday, Oct. 14
K-4 Fall Fun Fest: Friday, Oct. 21

Waiver Day- no school: Monday, Oct. 24
End of 1st quarter: Friday, Oct. 28

Parent/teacher conferences are 
November 8, 10 and 15.  We will be 
sending home sign-up sheets soon!

We will begin spelling tests this 
week!  Each Tuesday, students 
will bring home their 3 red 
words they will be responsible 
for learning to read and write.  
We will also learn 
a weekly spelling pattern.  
Check folders
for these papers
and books to
practice reading
at home!


